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ZONTA Club of Redcliffe Inc.

Club No. 22-01-932 – ABN 64820813003

PO Box 131,Margate Q 4019
Website :http://redcliffe.zontadistrict22.org
Member of Zonta International.

Advancing the Status of Women Worldwide

President

Lynda Misso Ph 3203 6731 Mob. 0418 980 480 
Email – lynda@sesamelane.com.au
News Letter Editor

Marie Stewart Ph 3880 0057 Mob.0401 498 185 Email – cjmts@bigpond.net.au

	Dinner Meeting held on fourth Monday of the month at The Golden Ox Restaurant, Margate 6.15pm for 6.30pm start. As it is assumed all club members will be attending all meetings, unless an apology is received the meal price of $25 is payable. Please advise Jane O’Brien before pm Friday prior if not attending or bringing a guest.Ph:3283 3844 Email – janeow@optusnet.com.au
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Birthday Wishes for October:  Jane 5th
	DATES to REMEMBER


Social night                           Friday 13 November -  no social due to Car Boot Sale
Car Boot Sale                        Saturday 14 November - 7am to 1pm Sesame Lane Rothwell 
Board Meeting                      Monday 19 October 6pm for 6.30pm
General meeting                   Monday 26 October – Golden Ox   
Jayne’s Calender                  Jayne will be collecting money at the general meeting for the               
                                               Calenders -$20 each                         
PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Well, how fortunate we were to have our very own Zonta International President, Beryl Sten with us for dinner in September.  Many thanks to both Beryl for sharing her very valuable time with us and also to Jane for bringing her to our meeting as we all know how very busy Beryl has been with travelling to and from so many conferences over the past few months.

For her to share the insight into her role as President was very valuable not only to me as your President, but I am sure to you our members.  We sometimes, do not realise the amount of time or effort that goes into the role of our International President or committee.

We thank Jane very much for the opportunity she gave us in having Beryl attend our meeting.

Many thanks also to Elaine from Jebb House who gave a very candid report on how Jebb and the workers operate.  It is comforting to know that all our contributions are well received.  Many thanks to our members for these contributions over the past few months and we hope to be able to offer much more in the future.

It was unfortunate that the meals were delayed and in all, our meeting went much later than was expected.   Thank you all for your patience and participation in the meeting. 

Art Show.   By the time you read this, the art show will have been and gone.  I would like to thank everyone who has played any part in this function from start to finish.  More will be reported on next month.  I would like to publicly thank Leigh Gordon for her support for without her knowledge of art, it would have been difficult to produce the competition and the end result.  Also thanks to the committee for helping me with this venture and especially to Heather for her contribution with finding donations from her contacts and suppliers.  All this is very much appreciated.

I would like to thank those members who have kindly offered to share their time with us during the weekend.  

The Car Boot sale is now in full planning and I would urge all members to get behind the committee to help make this both a social and financial success.  Remember, the Club is made up of many members.  If everyone lends a small hand, the job at hand is small for everyone.  The results achieved can be enormous.  

Name Badges… after the meeting and the purchase of new name badges was approved, the order has been placed and everyone should receive a new badge at the next October meeting.  Please wear this with pride and encourage discussion with people you meet while wearing same.

Banners have been sent and hopefully by now should have been received.  If so, these will be on display at the Art Exhibition on 17/18 October at Sails.

Christmas dinner meeting will be held at Danny’s Scarborough Beach Resort on 23rd November.  Your United Nations committee is organising this and it looks to be an exciting night.   Only you can improve on that and make it what you want it to be.

Handy Hint for everyday travellers (even if you don’t leave the country)

Here's a tip that works with digital cameras of any kind, even the little camera on your mobile phone: use it to help you remember locations you need to return to, such as a car park or hotel in a strange city.

Next time you park in an unfamiliar place, instead of writing down the location, take a photo of your car space, clearly showing your car and the spot (e.g. car space 4, level B) plus another photo of the nearest location sign (e.g. Shopping Centre – East, Main Road Entrance). When you save the photo, you’ll also have the time and date information saved. I also take photos of any hire car before I drive it to record existing damage or modifications, just to be on the safe side.


This handy hint came from Secure Sentinel.  A great service (from well used previous experience)


Did you know Secure Sentinel can help you recover valuables, such as mobile phones and cameras? Register the details of your valuables with us and we'll keep the information safe until you need it for a police or insurance report. We'll also provide labels for your valuables that can help prevent theft and assist in their retrieval if lost. Visit our website to find out more about Secure Sentinel Membership benefits or call 1800 022 043.
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Our Charter President Lois with Beryl Sten   26 September 2009. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE

Members as of 15 September =  24
Goal for new members for 2009 – 2010 = 8
CHRISTMAS IS COMING!

Don't forget that the best way for our club membership to grow is through existing members introducing women who have an interest in the ideals of Zonta and in voluntary service and advocacy. The Christmas meeting is a great opportunity for potential members to get to know the club and to learn about Zonta. Start preparing your guest list now!

Thank you Lynda for all your time and effort you put into the Art Show over the last couple of
Months and also the weekend  -  it was fabulous, good time had by all who attended. 
United Nations

Next Meeting – please bring :

Non Perishable Food for Christian Outreach Centre World Food Day

April 7 World Health Day - Importance of Health for productive lives

· 70 percent of the 1.3 billion poor are women.

· Two-thirds of illiterate adults are women and two-thirds of children not in     school are girls.
· 60 million women are “missing” because of gender-based violence

· Every year an estimated 4 million women and girls are bought and sold worldwide.

· Today, 7,000 women and girls will contract HIV

BINGO

Once again we are calling for volunteers for Bingo, it only takes a couple of hours & if everyone put their name down, we would only have to do it once every couple of months. Please think about helping out.

SANDRA PHONE /FAX 32036304

Bingo Roster attached.
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14th November, 2009  7-00am  – 1-00 pm                                          
  At Sesame Lane Childcare Centre

  Anzac Avenue and Regency Street, Kippa Ring

$10 per space …. Gold Coin donation for entry. Raffles, sausage sizzle, coffee and drinks. All members are invited to volunteer their help and assistance on this day.   Proceeds will go to the Thirlwell family.
HEALTHY JUICES

Carrot + Ginger + Apple - Boost and cleanse our system 
Apple + Cucumber + Celery - Prevent cancer, reduce cholesterol, and improve stomach upset and headache.  

Tomato + Carrot + Apple - Improve skin complexion and bad breath.  

Orange + Ginger + Cucumber - Improve Skin texture and moisture and reduce body heat.  

Pineapple + Apple + Watermelon - To dispel excess salts, nourishes the bladder and kidney

Apple + Cucumber + Kiwi - o improve skin complexion.  

Pear & Banana -   regulates sugar content.  

Carrot + Apple + Pear + Mango - Clear body heat, counteracts toxicity, decreased blood pressure and fight oxidization.  

Honeydew + Grape + Watermelon + Milk - Rich in vitamin C + Vitamin B2 that increase cell activity and strengthen body immunity.  

Papaya + Pineapple + Milk - Rich in vitamin C, E, Iron. Improve skin complexion and metabolism.  

Banana + Pineapple + Milk - Rich in vitamin with nutritious and prevent constipation.






